
 

 
Parking at the  

University of Delaware  
is based on your customer group; 

who YOU are to UD. 
 

Students do not generally drive to 
class. Please expect to park on the 
campus perimeter and walk, bike, or 
ride the shuttle bus around campus. 

Commuting students with under 110 
accumulated credit hours park in red 
lots and ride the shuttle bus to main 
campus, purchase monthly parking in a 
garage, or park hourly.  Generally, 
overnight parking is not included for 
commuters. Carpooling and alternative 
transportation to get to campus is 
encouraged. Limited space is available 
for commuters who live within the 
parking perimeter (downtown) and need 
overnight parking. 

On-campus students are assigned a 
lot(s) number generally within 1-3 
blocks from their residence and is 
considered storage parking though 
monthly garage options are available to 
them. 

 


